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Written from a psychological perspective while integrating cross-disciplinary viewpoints, this fully updated Second Edition takes a parent-centered approach to
exploring topics such as the reasons behind parental behavior, the effect parents and children have on one another, and social policy's ability to help families.
Including the latest statistics on family functioning and with coverage of contemporary issues, George Holden’s Parenting conveys the process of parenting in all its
complexities.Children's health has clearly improved over the past several decades. Significant and positive gains have been made in lowering rates of infant mortality
and morbidity from infectious diseases and accidental causes, improved access to health care, and reduction in the effects of environmental contaminants such as lead.
Yet major questions still remain about how to assess the status of children's health, what factors should be monitored, and the appropriate measurement tools that
should be used. Children's Health, the Nation's Wealth: Assessing and Improving Child Health provides a detailed examination of the information about children's health
that is needed to help policy makers and program providers at the federal, state, and local levels. In order to improve children's health -- and, thus, the health of
future generations -- it is critical to have data that can be used to assess both current conditions and possible future threats to children's health. This compelling
book describes what is known about the health of children and what is needed to expand the knowledge. By strategically improving the health of children, we ensure
healthier future generations to come."National Geographic Explorer-in-Residence Enric Sala takes readers on an unforgettable journey to 10 places where the ocean is
virtually untouched by man, offering a fascinating glimpse into our past and an inspiring vision for the future. From the shark-rich waters surrounding Coco Island,
Costa Rica, to the iceberg-studded sea off Franz Josef Land, Russia, this incredible photographic collection showcases the thriving marine ecosystems that Sala is
working to protect. Offering a rare glimpse into the world's underwater Edens, more than 200 images take you to the frontier of the Pristine Seas expeditions, where
Sala's teams explore the breathtaking wildlife and habitats from the depths to the surface--thriving ecosystems with healthy corals and a kaleidoscopic variety of
colorful fish and stunning creatures that have been protected from human interference. With this dazzling array of photographs that capture the beauty of the water and
the incredible wildlife within it, this book shows us the brilliance of the sea in its natural state."--This accessible manual provides both students and health and
human services professionals with a wealth of information about the issues and challenges facing families. Drawing from clinical and sociological perspectives and
employing an empowerment approach, Spindel provides practical strategies for promoting resilience and positive family functioning. The chapters cover a wide spectrum
of topics, including diverse family structures, healthy and unhealthy forms of communication, family culture and beliefs, couple dynamics, addiction, and developmental
and psychiatric disabilities. The book also pays special attention to military families, the effects of violence and trauma, and professional ethics and self-care.
Working with Families is an indispensable resource for students of social services, child and youth work, and early childhood education, as well as for faculty and
practitioners in the helping professions.Completely updated to reflect the reality of today's families, The Family Dynamic, Fifth Edition is the definitive resource
for Canadian students and teachers. Praised for its accessible, clear and approachable writing style, The Family Dynamic is a leader in the Canadian academic
marketplace. Challenging issues have been woven throughout the text to stimulate thought and discussion about the current state and future of the family. Sociology /
Human Services majors and non-majors alike will appreciate the relevant examples used to illustrate the modern Canadian family.From the bestselling author of Blink and
The Tipping Point, Malcolm Gladwell's Outliers: The Story of Success overturns conventional wisdom about genius to show us what makes an ordinary person an extreme
overachiever. Why do some people achieve so much more than others? Can they lie so far out of the ordinary? In this provocative and inspiring book, Malcolm Gladwell
looks at everyone from rock stars to professional athletes, software billionaires to scientific geniuses, to show that the story of success is far more surprising, and
far more fascinating, than we could ever have imagined. He reveals that it's as much about where we're from and what we do, as who we are - and that no one, not even a
genius, ever makes it alone. Outliers will change the way you think about your own life story, and about what makes us all unique. 'Gladwell is not only a brilliant
storyteller; he can see what those stories tell us, the lessons they contain' Guardian 'Malcolm Gladwell is a global phenomenon he has a genius for making everything
he writes seem like an impossible adventure' Observer 'He is the best kind of writer - the kind who makes you feel like you're a genius, rather than he's a genius' The
TimesIn search of a place to call home, thousands of Hmong families made the journey from the war-torn jungles of Laos to the overcrowded refugee camps of Thailand and
onward to America. But lacking a written language of their own, the Hmong experience has been primarily recorded by others. Driven to tell her family’s story after her
grandmother’s death, The Latehomecomer is Kao Kalia Yang’s tribute to the remarkable woman whose spirit held them all together. It is also an eloquent, firsthand
account of a people who have worked hard to make their voices heard. Beginning in the 1970s, as the Hmong were being massacred for their collaboration with the United
States during the Vietnam War, Yang recounts the harrowing story of her family’s captivity, the daring rescue undertaken by her father and uncles, and their narrow
escape into Thailand where Yang was born in the Ban Vinai Refugee Camp. When she was six years old, Yang’s family immigrated to America, and she evocatively captures
the challenges of adapting to a new place and a new language. Through her words, the dreams, wisdom, and traditions passed down from her grandmother and shared by an
entire community have finally found a voice. Together with her sister, Kao Kalia Yang is the founder of a company dedicated to helping immigrants with writing,
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translating, and business services. A graduate of Carleton College and Columbia University, Yang has recently screened The Place Where We Were Born, a film documenting
the experiences of Hmong American refugees. Visit her website at www.kaokaliayang.com.The Family Dynamic: Canadian Perspectives provides a comprehensive, down-toearth, current overview of the constellations of family forms in Canada in the twenty-first century. It broadens students? understanding of the pluralism of family
forms in Canada by including lived experiences in the form of first-person narratives at the beginning of every chapter and real case studies at the end of each
chapter, helping future human service workers, social workers, early childhood educators, child and youth care workers, and sociologists understand the wide range of
family issues with which they will come into contact. Uniquely, this text paints a vivid picture of family life in this moment in time through comprehensible,
straightforward, conversational language that captures students? imaginations as they explore family forms beyond their own.In the days of Roch’s childhood, winters in
the village of Ste. Justine were long. Life centered around school, church, and the hockey rink, and every boy’s hero was Montreal Canadiens hockey legend Maurice
Richard. Everyone wore Richard’s number 9. They laced their skates like Richard. They even wore their hair like Richard. When Roch outgrows his cherished Canadiens
sweater, his mother writes away for a new one. Much to Roch’s horror, he is sent the blue and white sweater of the rival Toronto Maple Leafs, dreaded and hated foes to
his beloved team. How can Roch face the other kids at the rink?Braun (geography, U. of Minnesota) provides a new viewpoint on the complex cultural, political, and
intellectual forces involved in the forest policies of British Columbia. Employing poststructuralist theory and using the 1993 protests over logging in Clayoquot Sound
as his starting point, Braun assesses the colonial thinking behind 19th- century forest policies, the struggles of native peoples to regain their spaces, the assertion
of so-called rational forest management as a new version of colonialism, the Western Canada Wilderness Committee's use of nature photography to promote their notion of
pristine wilderness, ecotourism, and the continued impact of the vision of early 20th-century painter Emily Carr. Annotation c. Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
(booknews.com)Introduction to Sociology 2e adheres to the scope and sequence of a typical, one-semester introductory sociology course. It offers comprehensive coverage
of core concepts, foundational scholars, and emerging theories, which are supported by a wealth of engaging learning materials. The textbook presents detailed section
reviews with rich questions, discussions that help students apply their knowledge, and features that draw learners into the discipline in meaningful ways. The second
edition retains the book's conceptual organization, aligning to most courses, and has been significantly updated to reflect the latest research and provide examples
most relevant to today's students. In order to help instructors transition to the revised version, the 2e changes are described within the preface. The images in this
textbook are grayscale. Authors include: Heather Griffiths, Nathan Keirns, Eric Strayer, Susan Cody-Rydzewski, Gail Scaramuzzo, Tommy Sadler, Sally Vyain, Jeff Bry,
Faye JonesStrengthen family and community engagement to promote equity and increase student success! When schools, families, and communities collaborate and share
responsibility for students' education, more students succeed in school. Based on 30 years of research and fieldwork, this fourth edition of a bestseller provides
tools and guidelines to use to develop more effective and equitable programs of family and community engagement. Written by a team of well-known experts, this
foundational text demonstrates a proven approach to implement and sustain inclusive, goal-oriented programs. Readers will find: Many examples and vignettes Rubrics and
checklists for implementation of plans CD-ROM complete with slides and notes for workshop presentationsThe Family Dynamic: Canadian Perspectives provides a
comprehensive, down-to-earth, overview of the constellations of family forms in Canada in the twenty-first century. It broadens students' understanding of the
pluralism of family forms in Canada by including lived experiences in the form of first-person narratives at the beginning of every chapter and real case studies at
the end of each chapter--helping future human service workers, social workers, early childhood educators, child and youth care workers, and sociologists understand the
wide range of family issues with which they will come into contact. Uniquely, this text paints a vivid picture of family life in this moment in time through
comprehensible, straightforward, conversational language that captures students' imaginations as they explore family forms beyond their own.In many Western societies,
there has been a tremendous increase in family diversity over the course of the past few decades, resulting in a considerable prevalence of non-traditional family
forms. The increased instability of marital and non-marital unions entails new challenges for both parents and children. In this special issue, family studies scholars
from different disciplines examine from a life course perspective how re-partnering processes work and how family relationships are rearranged in order to adapt to the
altered needs and requirements of post-separation family life.The UNHCR assures us that never before have there been so many people on the move at the same time,
mainly because of war-inflicted circumstances. Authors from different reputed institutions share their knowledge on this open-access platform to disseminate their
knowledge at the global level. This book captures issues involved in meeting the challenges of people's movements in the twenty-first century. It explores attitudes of
previously colonized people in a post-colonial period, analyses food insecurity in Canada, quality of life of elderly Turkish and Polish migrants in Germany, suicidal
behaviours of immigrants admitted to an Italian-teaching hospital, and migration from a public healthcare perspective and points to the problem of tuberculosis among
immigrants. Challenges of a more personal nature relate to second-language learning and acculturation of Brazilian migrants in Portugal and Asians as model minorities.
Empirical evidence of why immigrants leave Norway is provided, and there is a discussion on the new actors of international migration (foreign students). This book
closes with the voices of trailing women when it comes to the decision to emigrate. The collective contributions from experts attempt to provide updates regarding
ongoing research and developments pertaining to migration."Elizabeth Hay, one of Canada's most beloved novelists has written a poignant, complex, and hugely resonant
memoir about the shift she experienced between being her parents' daughter to their guardian and caregiver. As the daughter takes charge, and the writer takes notes,
her mother and father are like two legendary icebergs floating south. They melt into the ocean of partial, painful, inconsistent, and funny stories that a family makes
over time. Hay's eloquent memoir distills these stories into basic truths about parents and children and their efforts of understanding. With her uncommon sharpness
and wit, Elizabeth Hay offers her insights into the peculiarities of her family's dynamics--her parents' marriage, sibling rivalries, miscommunications that spur
decades of resentment all matched by true and genuine love and devotion. Her parents are each startling characters in their own right--her mother is a true skinflint
who would rather serve up wormy soup (twice) than throw away an ancient packet of "perfectly good" mix; her father is a proud and well-mannered man with a temper that
can be explosive. When Icebergs Melt is a startlingly beautiful memoir that addresses the exquisite agony of family, the unstoppable force of dementia, and the
inevitability of aging."--Drug overdose, driven largely by overdose related to the use of opioids, is now the leading cause of unintentional injury death in the United
States. The ongoing opioid crisis lies at the intersection of two public health challenges: reducing the burden of suffering from pain and containing the rising toll
of the harms that can arise from the use of opioid medications. Chronic pain and opioid use disorder both represent complex human conditions affecting millions of
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Americans and causing untold disability and loss of function. In the context of the growing opioid problem, the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) launched an
Opioids Action Plan in early 2016. As part of this plan, the FDA asked the National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine to convene a committee to update
the state of the science on pain research, care, and education and to identify actions the FDA and others can take to respond to the opioid epidemic, with a particular
focus on informing FDA's development of a formal method for incorporating individual and societal considerations into its risk-benefit framework for opioid approval
and monitoring.The best-selling source of inspiration for early childhood professionals designing learning environments; updated with all new photographs and fresh
contentSumac Lottery is nine years old and the self-proclaimed "good girl" of her (VERY) large, (EXTREMELY) unruly family. And what a family the Lotterys are: four
parents, children both adopted and biological, and a menagerie of pets, all living and learning together in a sprawling house called Camelottery. Then one day, the
news breaks that one of their grandfathers is suffering from dementia and will be coming to live with them. And not just any grandfather; the long dormant "Grumps,"
who fell out with his son so long ago that he hasn't been part of any of their lives. Suddenly, everything changes. Sumac has to give up her room to make the newcomer
feel at home. She tries to be nice, but prickly Grumps's clearly disapproves of how the Lotterys live: whole grains, strange vegetables, rescue pets, a multicultural
household He's worse than just tough to get along with -- Grumps has got to go! But can Sumac help him find a home where he belongs?Recollecting is a rich collection
of essays that illuminate the lives of late-eighteenth-century to mid-twentieth-century Aboriginal women, who have been overlooked in sweeping narratives of the
history of the West Some essays focus on individual women --- a trader, a performer, a non-human woman. Other essays examine cohorts of women --- wives, midwives,
seamstresses, nuns. Authors look beyond the documentary record and standard representations of women, drawing also on records generated by the women themselves,
including their beadwork, other material culture, and oral histories. Exploring the constraints and boundaries these women encountered, the authors engage with
difficult and important questions of gender, race, and identity. Collectively these essays demonstrate the complexity of "contact zone" interactions, and they enrich
and challenge dominant narratives about histories of the Canadian NorthwestIn the late 1970s Ondaatje returned to his native island of Sri Lanka. As he records his
journey through the drug-like heat and intoxicating fragrances of that "pendant off the ear of India, " Ondaatje simultaneously retraces the baroque mythology of his
Dutch-Ceylonese family. An inspired travel narrative and family memoir by an exceptional writer.Demographic changes, immigration, economic upheavals, and changing
societal mores are creating new and altered structures, processes, and relationships in American families today. As families undergo rapid change, family science is at
the brink of a new and exciting integration across methods, disciplines, and epistemological perspectives. The purpose of The Science of Research on Families: A
Workshop, held in Washington, DC, on July 13-14, 2010, was to examine the broad array of methodologies used to understand the impact of families on children's health
and development. It sought to explore individual disciplinary contributions and the ways in which different methodologies and disciplinary perspectives could be
combined in the study of families. Toward an Integrated Science of Research on Families documents the information presented in the workshop presentations and
discussions. The report explores the idea of family research as being both basic and applied, offering opportunities for learning as well as intervention. It discusses
research as being most useful when organized around particular problems, such as obesity or injury prevention. Toward an Integrated Science of Research on Families
offers a problem-oriented approach that can guide a broad-based research program that extends across funders, institutions, and scientific disciplines.CANADA READS
2020 WINNER NATIONAL BESTSELLER 2020 LAMBDA LITERARY AWARD WINNER How do you find yourself when the world tells you that you don't exist? Samra Habib has spent most of
her life searching for the safety to be herself. As an Ahmadi Muslim growing up in Pakistan, she faced regular threats from Islamic extremists who believed the small,
dynamic sect to be blasphemous. From her parents, she internalized the lesson that revealing her identity could put her in grave danger. When her family came to Canada
as refugees, Samra encountered a whole new host of challenges: bullies, racism, the threat of poverty, and an arranged marriage. Backed into a corner, her need for a
safe space--in which to grow and nurture her creative, feminist spirit--became dire. The men in her life wanted to police her, the women in her life had only shown her
the example of pious obedience, and her body was a problem to be solved. So begins an exploration of faith, art, love, and queer sexuality, a journey that takes her to
the far reaches of the globe to uncover a truth that was within her all along. A triumphant memoir of forgiveness and family, both chosen and not, We Have Always Been
Here is a rallying cry for anyone who has ever felt out of place and a testament to the power of fearlessly inhabiting one's truest self.#1 Amazon Best Seller —
Welcome to the farm! The Cut Flower Garden: Erin Benzakein is a florist-farmer, leader in the locaflor farm-to-centerpiece movement, and owner of internationally
renowned Floret Flower Farm in Washington's lush Skagit Valley. A stunning flower book: This beautiful guide to growing, harvesting, and arranging gorgeous blooms yearround provides readers with vital tools to nurture a stunning flower garden and use their blossoms to create show-stopping arrangements. Floret Farm's Cut Flower
Garden: Cut Flower Garden is equal parts instruction and inspiration—a book overflowing with lush photography of magnificent flowers and breathtaking arrangements
organized by season. Find inspiration in this lush flower book: Irresistible photos of Erin's flower farm that showcase exquisite blooms Tips for growing in a variety
of spaces and climates Step-by-step instructions for lavish garlands, airy centerpieces, and romantic floral décor for every season If you liked Paris in Bloom, you'll
love Floret Farm's Cut Flower Garden.Celebrate the thirtieth anniversary of the Newbery Honor–winning survival novel Hatchet with a pocket-sized edition perfect for
travelers to take along on their own adventures. This special anniversary edition includes a new introduction and commentary by author Gary Paulsen, pen-and-ink
illustrations by Drew Willis, and a water resistant cover. Hatchet has also been nominated as one of America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great American Read.
Thirteen-year-old Brian Robeson, haunted by his secret knowledge of his mother’s infidelity, is traveling by single-engine plane to visit his father for the first time
since the divorce. When the plane crashes, killing the pilot, the sole survivor is Brian. He is alone in the Canadian wilderness with nothing but his clothing, a
tattered windbreaker, and the hatchet his mother had given him as a present. At first consumed by despair and self-pity, Brian slowly learns survival skills—how to
make a shelter for himself, how to hunt and fish and forage for food, how to make a fire—and even finds the courage to start over from scratch when a tornado ravages
his campsite. When Brian is finally rescued after fifty-four days in the wild, he emerges from his ordeal with new patience and maturity, and a greater understanding
of himself and his parents.We've all been there-angry with ourselves for overeating, for our lack of willpower, for failing at yet another diet that was supposed to be
the last one. But the problem is not you, it's that dieting, with its emphasis on rules and regulations, has stopped you from listening to your body. Written by two
prominent nutritionists, Intuitive Eating focuses on nurturing your body rather than starving it, encourages natural weight loss, and helps you find the weight you
were meant to be. Learn: *How to reject diet mentality forever *How our three Eating Personalities define our eating difficulties *How to feel your feelings without
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using food *How to honor hunger and feel fullness *How to follow the ten principles of Intuitive Eating, step-by-step *How to achieve a new and safe relationship with
food and, ultimately, your body With much more compassionate, thoughtful advice on satisfying, healthy living, this newly revised edition also includes a chapter on
how the Intuitive Eating philosophy can be a safe and effective model on the path to recovery from an eating disorder.In his debut collection of poetry, Steve Coughlin
examines the severity of family trauma on both personal memory and the human psyche. Written in an accessible, colloquial voice that poet J. Allyn Rosser describes as
"strong, versatile, original[and] capable of radically different tones and angles of approach," these poems move from haunted laments to playful musings as they
negotiate the complexities of grief with the desire to escape into the imagination's safe refuge. Ultimately, in ANOTHER CITY Coughlin depicts the harsh struggles of a
working class family and leaves readers to consider what healing, if any, the imagined world can offer.This volume tackles key issues in the changing nature of family
life from a global perspective, and is essential reading for those studying and working with families. Covers changes in couple relationships and the challenges these
pose; parenting practices and their implications for child development; key contemporary global issues, such as migration, poverty, and the internet, and their impact
on the family; and the role of the state in supporting family relationships Includes a stellar cast of international contributors such as Paul Amato and John Coleman,
and contributions from leading experts based in North Africa, Japan, Australia and New Zealand Discusses topics such as cohabitation, divorce, single-parent
households, same-sex partnerships, fertility, and domestic violence Links research and practice and provides policy recommendations at the end of each chapterHow we
raise young children is one of today's most highly personalized and sharply politicized issues, in part because each of us can claim some level of "expertise." The
debate has intensified as discoveries about our development-in the womb and in the first months and years-have reached the popular media. How can we use our burgeoning
knowledge to assure the well-being of all young children, for their own sake as well as for the sake of our nation? Drawing from new findings, this book presents
important conclusions about nature-versus-nurture, the impact of being born into a working family, the effect of politics on programs for children, the costs and
benefits of intervention, and other issues. The committee issues a series of challenges to decision makers regarding the quality of child care, issues of racial and
ethnic diversity, the integration of children's cognitive and emotional development, and more. Authoritative yet accessible, From Neurons to Neighborhoods presents the
evidence about "brain wiring" and how kids learn to speak, think, and regulate their behavior. It examines the effect of the climate-family, child care, communitywithin which the child grows.State building is an ongoing process that first defines legitimate citizenship and then generates citizens. Political analysts and social
scientists now use the concept of citizenship as a lens for considering both the evolution of states and the development of their societies. In Citizenship as a Regime
leading political scientists from Canada, Europe, and Latin America use insights from comparative politics, institutionalism, and political economy to understand and
analyze the dynamics of contemporary policies and politics. This book celebrates Jane Jenson's work and many of her contributions to political science and the study of
Canadian politics. Featuring Jenson's concept of "citizenship regime", the collected chapters consider its theoretical and methodological underpinning and presents new
applications to various empirical contexts. Contributors present original research, critically assess the idea of a citizenship regime, and suggest ways to further
develop Jane Jenson's notion of a "citizenship regime" as an analytical tool. Research essays in this volume consider various social forces and dynamics such as
neoliberalism, inequality, LGBTQ movements, the rise of populism amid nationalist movements in multinational societies—including Indigenous self-determination
claims—and how they transform the politics of citizenship. These collected contributions—by former students, collaborators and colleagues of Jenson—highlight her
lasting influence on the contemporary study of citizenship in Canada and elsewhere. Contributors include: Marcos Ancelovici (UQÀM), James Bickerton (St Francis Xavier
University), Maxime Boucher (Université de Montréal), Neil Bradford (Huron University College), Alexandra Dobrowolsky (Saint Mary's University), Pascale Dufour
(Université de Montreal), Jane Jenson (Université de Montréal), Rachel Laforest (Queen's University), Rianne Mahon (Wilfrid Laurier University), Bérengère MarquesPereira (Université Libre de Bruxelles), Martin Papillon (Université de Montréal), Denis Saint-Martin (Université de Montréal), and Miram Smith (York University).In
recent years, two significant trends have had a substantial impact on Canadian families. First, Canadian families have been dramatically altered by high rates of
separation and divorce, declining fertility, greater popularity of alternative family arrangements such as cohabitation, and increasing involvement of women in paid
labour. Second, changes occurring in the economy and the larger society have brought new pressures to bear on families. In Canada's Changing Families, editors Kevin
McQuillan and Zenaida R. Ravenera explore how these developments have altered family life. Using data collected in recent surveys by Statistics Canada, contributors to
this volume illustrate how transformed conditions in the labour market have forced families to alter their routines and the division of responsibilities within the
household. At the same time, the government, striving to maintain or increase the competitive position of the economy, has moved to control spending, restrain taxes,
and reduce deficits. The result has been new demands on the family to provide or supplement services that might otherwise be provided by the state. Canada's Changing
Families is an eye-opening study and one of great contemporary relevance.Decades of research have demonstrated that the parent-child dyad and the environment of the
familyâ€"which includes all primary caregiversâ€"are at the foundation of children's well- being and healthy development. From birth, children are learning and rely on
parents and the other caregivers in their lives to protect and care for them. The impact of parents may never be greater than during the earliest years of life, when a
child's brain is rapidly developing and when nearly all of her or his experiences are created and shaped by parents and the family environment. Parents help children
build and refine their knowledge and skills, charting a trajectory for their health and well-being during childhood and beyond. The experience of parenting also
impacts parents themselves. For instance, parenting can enrich and give focus to parents' lives; generate stress or calm; and create any number of emotions, including
feelings of happiness, sadness, fulfillment, and anger. Parenting of young children today takes place in the context of significant ongoing developments. These
include: a rapidly growing body of science on early childhood, increases in funding for programs and services for families, changing demographics of the U.S.
population, and greater diversity of family structure. Additionally, parenting is increasingly being shaped by technology and increased access to information about
parenting. Parenting Matters identifies parenting knowledge, attitudes, and practices associated with positive developmental outcomes in children ages 0-8;
universal/preventive and targeted strategies used in a variety of settings that have been effective with parents of young children and that support the identified
knowledge, attitudes, and practices; and barriers to and facilitators for parents' use of practices that lead to healthy child outcomes as well as their participation
in effective programs and services. This report makes recommendations directed at an array of stakeholders, for promoting the wide-scale adoption of effective programs
and services for parents and on areas that warrant further research to inform policy and practice. It is meant to serve as a roadmap for the future of parenting
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policy, research, and practice in the United States.
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